
21 September 1990
San Antonio, Texas

Dr. Hector P. Garcia

1315 Bright Street

Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Sir:

From a telephone conversation with a Bexar County Veteran's

Officer, I learned that you are the author of a book entitled

"The Longoria Legacy, " which is the story of an American soldier

who died in World War II. I am very much interested in obtaining

a copy, if available. The local bookstores do not list it. I,will

gladly tender the cost, to include handling etc. Please advise..

I served in the U.S.-Army (82nd Airborne Division). Thank you.
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RUDY E.. TORRES


